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Guyanese Family at Children's Day, 1972 - Barbara Burrowes, center leader, is seated in the front 

 

Our Family celebrated its second Children's Day on November 6th with the vitality befitting the occasion. 

We are truly thankful that Father had made this day possible. To show our gratitude we each dedicated 

songs and verses in honor of Children's Day. 

 

There were also many testimonies given, one of which came from Robert Hall, a young man who recently 

joined our Family. He was fortunate enough to have celebrated this day with two families, one in Britain 

and the other here in Guyana. 

 

It was very significant indeed for him to have been asked to accompany an English patient to UK at this 

time. He brought back with him the love and greetings from the British Family and this certainly helped 

to make this day a most joyous one. We are so very far away from other Unified Families; however, we 

know that we are linked through our beloved Leader and Mother. 

 

We are finally in our new center; address: 

 

89 Croal Street, 

Stabroek, Georgetown 

 

The Subryanville house will be run as a small unit by Kathleen 

Alphonso. So far seven adults and two children live in the main 

center which is a two-flat building with six sleeping quarters and 

three baths. The living room can hold 100 people comfortably. 

Mansei! 



 

Many young people are responding but some of those who would like to live in cannot because of the 

usual family problem. We know that these obstacles will be overcome with time. 

 

 
 

 


